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From: Chuong Doan
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 2:23:50 PM


Dear City Council,
I think that bike lanes serve an important need in the community for safe transportation. I
think its as important as the street car in making our city a more liveable place. I live at 3430
Charlotte St, Kansas City, MO 64109, just a few feet away from the protected bike lanes. My
wife and I use them ALL THE TIME. I now see entire families using them- with kids and all.
I ALWAYS run across other cyclists on the Gilham bike lanes now. People are going to
school and work- I know that they arent just for spandex clad racers. They really are making
my neighborhood feel more friendly and connected. Our city is on the cusp of becoming a
welcoming community because of all the transportation alternatives that are becoming a
reality.
Please oppose 210966. A walkable, rideable city is PROGRESS.


Thank you for your time,
Chuong Doan
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